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To:  Whom it may concern     Date:  27 August, 2018 

 

Regarding:  Directive 2012/19/EU OF THE EUROPEAN PARLIAMENT AND OF THE 

COUNCIL on waste electrical and electronic equipment (WEEE) 

 

From:  Bob Judd    

 

All UEI products comply with the requirements of the WEEE directive and do not contain any of 

the prohibited elements or compounds. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 
 

Bob Judd 

Director of Business Development 

(508) 921-4557 

bjudd@ueidaq.com 

 


